
Minutes of the 250th Planning Committee 
Public Safety Complex 

September 13, 2013 – 8:30 AM 
 

 
Present: A. Gasowski, J. Neill, C. Kustra, P. Stetson, M. Banks, P. Jenkins, 
L. Gund 
 
 
 July meeting minutes were approved as read. C. Kustra will 
submit copies for posting on Town Website. 
 
 The Committee discussed and unanimously agreed to proceed 
with a 250th Commemorative License Plate. P. Stetson volunteered to 
follow up with the Police Department for next steps. 
 
 Discussion continued regarding potential events, fundraisers, 
raffles, website and school art projects. Some town residents have 
mentioned their interest in various activities and the committee is 
delighted with their ideas.  Many more groups and volunteers need to 
be involved and the committee spent time discussing how we might 
approach that.  
 
 The next meeting was scheduled for Friday, October 18th at 8:30 
AM at the Safety Complex. The Committee felt that switching to evening 
meetings would be best so that we may reach more residents. The 
Committee will schedule the November meeting for an evening meeting. 
 
 Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 AM.  
 
 


